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Information Classification: PUBLIC 

 
Dear Sinead 
 
Community Infrastructure Levy Fund application – CILF477 Saltash Waterside Improvement 
Project 
 
Thank you for submitting an application to the CIL Fund for the above project.  

 
All projects received were considered to be good community infrastructure projects.  This was a 
competitive application process with projects scored against a range of criteria, resulting in some 
difficult decisions having to be made.  However, I am pleased to advise that your application has 
been successful, and your project has been awarded £100,000 of CIL funding, subject to project 
costs being confirmed within six months of the date of this letter. 
 
The condition and amount of funding awarded will be set out in a funding agreement between the 
applicant organisation and Cornwall Council.  The funding agreement will also set out the agreed 
delivery timeframe for the project, how to submit funding claims during the duration of your 
project, and your progress reporting requirements.   

 
We will be in contact with you about this in the next few weeks, but please do not hesitate to 
contact us at cil@cornwall.gov.uk if you have any questions about anything in the meantime. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gemma Arthur 
Infrastructure Group Leader 
Planning and Housing Service 
Tel: 01872 322222 (and say my name) 
Email: cil@cornwall.gov.uk  
 
 

Sinead Burrows 
Saltash Town Council 
The Guildhall 
12 Lower Fore Street 
Saltash 
PL12 6JX 
 
By email to: sinead.burrows@saltash.gov.uk  

  

  
My ref: CILF477 
Date: 2 December 2024 
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